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05 February 2024 

 
Wheelers Lane Stage 2 Upgrade 

from Railway Crossing to Myall Street   
 

Dubbo Regional Council (DRC) wishes to advise that starting from Monday 12 February 
2024 vehicle access to properties will be impacted as road reconstruction works 
commence. 
 
The level of disturbance to properties will vary from intermittent access to blocked 
driveway access depending on where on the road works are being undertaken. Closer 
to the date, Council will provide advance notice to affected residents and Council staff 
will liaise with these residents to minimise disturbance. 
 
Pedestrian access to properties, via the footpaths, will remain open for the duration 
of these works.  
 
Further details on the impact on traffic, and to keep up to date on the project, please 
visit Council’s ‘Your Say’ page at the following link and click the ‘+ Follow’ button at 
the top left-hand of the project page.  
 
https://yoursay.dubbo.nsw.gov.au/wheelers-lane-rehabilitation-stage-2  
 
If you are following the project, you will receive notifications and updates as the 
project progresses.  
 
Council acknowledges the inconvenience these works may cause, especially to local 
residents and businesses, and thank you for your continued understanding during 
these infrastructure improvement works.  
 
If you have any further concerns please contact Council’s Project Engineer, Satish 
Bandela, during normal office hours, on 0418 882 839.  
 
 
Satish Bandela 
Project Engineer  
 

Courtesy Notice 
FOR MORE INFORMATION: 

Satish Bandela – Project Engineer  
Ph: (02) 6801 4000 

0418 882 839 
Email: Satish.bandela@dubbo.nsw.gov.au   

Website: www.dubbo.nsw.gov.au 
 

https://yoursay.dubbo.nsw.gov.au/wheelers-lane-rehabilitation-stage-2
mailto:Satish.bandela@dubbo.nsw.gov.au
http://www.dubbo.nsw.gov.au/

